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Dear Clerk of the Board, 

Rodrigo Saldivar appreciates the opportunity to provide public comment on the Proposed Advanced Clean Fleets 
Regulation (ACF). 

I think that California should fix the blackout power outages first and then move toward electric vehicles. If California 
currently does not have enough electric power for the population, how does the state plans to power the zero-emissions 
vehicles? 

We urge you to amend the ACF regulation for more flexibility so that the regulation catches up with technology and not 
technology catching up with the regulation. 

Thank you, 

Rodrigo Saldivar 

Sincerely, 

Rodrigo Saldivar 
7412 Berne St 
Rosemead, CA 91770 
rv_saldivar@yahoo.com 


